Franklin Phonetic School

Sunnyslope Newsletter 05/10/2024

Dear Franklin Families,

We are almost at the end of our school year. It has gone by so fast and so many wonderful things have happened this year. We are excited that we played a part in your child's life.

If you still have the 2024-2025 Enrollment Form, please return it to the office. Due to the lack of response- No summer tutoring will be offered.

After Hours/Aftercare phone # (480) 793-2979 (3:30-5:30 p.m. Mon.-Fri.)

Staff resumes are available in the office.

Please put on your calendars: Early Release on Tuesday – Friday May 21-24.

This is the last week for Band – Thanks for your participation. Please return school band instruments or there will be a fee.

Important Dates:

May

- 14 Band trip to Out of Africa Leaving at 8:00 a.m.
- 16-17 Lake Pleasant trip for 5th -6th grades. Leave at 9:00 a.m. on the 16th and return at 2:00 p.m. on the 17th.
- 20 Sunnyslope Opera (4th 6th grades only) Performance times 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.
- 22 Awards Ceremony for grades 1-6 at 10:00 a.m. Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
- 23 Preschool and Kindergarten graduation at 10:00 a.m. Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
- 23 Board Games Day in the classrooms Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
- 24 Last Day of School Field Day (There will be water games so dress appropriately).

Early Release at 1:00 p.m.

June

01-Franklin School Fair- come join us and invite friends. 12 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Aua.

5 - Return to School for a new school year